
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a wonderful couple of terms we have had.  We wish you all a Happy Easter break and 
look forward to seeing you all on Monday 15th April.  We wish Mr. Davey all the very best in 
his new role and hope to see him again when he comes back to visit. 

Sport 

Sport in Terms 3 and 4 have been another great success, both in-school and outside of 
school. For International Women’s Day, we were very lucky to have a number of coaches 
from Seaford Football Club run coaching sessions for every girl in school, from Reception up 
to Year 6, with over 200 girls participating. This was a fantastic experience, and one that we 
hope has inspired many to take part in sport!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Competitions outside of school have been a great success in term 3 and 4! We have taken part 
in a local netball competition, where our team qualified for the regional event. Watching the 
team grow from having never played netball before, to qualifying for the next round was 
fantastic! We’ve also had two cross country runners from Year 5 qualify to represent the 
South Downs area for the Sussex finals in Crawley, which is a huge achievement!  

As for football, we have attended two U9 Albion in the Community tournaments for both the 
girls and boys. All children played with a superb attitude and clearly enjoyed the experience. 
The Jarvis Kenrick Trophy local football league has begun this term, with one fixture being 
played and the remaining five to be completed next term. Well done to all competitors, and 
we can’t wait to see the children’s sporting achievements in Terms 3 and 4. 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 



 

 



 

 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 


